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       02 July 2020 
 
 
Dear Applicant 
 

Teaching Assistant Post 
 
The Governors are looking to appoint a number of Teaching Assistants at level 2 to 
work with pupils with SEND. These positions are temporary in the first instance until 
31 August 2021 and are subject to the continuation of SEND funding.  
 
The successful candidates will be responsible for providing various types of support 
to students with special educational needs including personal care.  
 
Range High is a popular 11-18 community school in Formby. The school has a 
reputation for high educational standards, firm discipline and a caring ethos which 
focuses on the development of the individual. The 1066 pupils on roll (including the 
6th Form) are drawn from both the immediate and surrounding areas. The school is 
set in a residential area. Formby has good commuter links, open countryside and an 
impressive coastline. 

The school is flourishing and forward looking with a good track record and a very 
good reputation in developing the potential of students of all abilities. Range High 
converted to Academy status in November 2011. 

Candidates are asked to complete the application form, available from the school 
website www.range.sefton.sch.uk, and to return it by the deadline of 12 pm on 
Friday 17 July 2020. 

Completed applications must be returned to school by either post or e-mail 
(admin@range.sefton.sch.uk).  

APPLICATION FORMS RETURNED BY ANY OTHER METHOD, OTHER THAN 
THAT STATED ABOVE, WILL NOT BE CONSIDERED. 

 

Continued overleaf………. 

 



Our Safeguarding policy, a person specification, job description and details of the 
department can be viewed on the school website together with the prospectus and 
school magazine ‘Within Range’. The most recent Ofsted report and School Profile 
can be viewed at http://schoolsfinder.direct.gov.uk .  

 

If you have not heard from school by 31 July 2020 you should assume that 
your application has been unsuccessful. 

 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
 
Mr M McGarry 
Headteacher 
 
 


